
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

  

 

  

 

 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What’s been happening this week?   

Friday 8th April 2022 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
What a crazy, fun packed week we have had, from the school, being overtaken by ‘bees’ on Bee Day to children making 
shapes at the silent disco. We had a wonderful response to our Art Open Afternoon. It was lovely to see the children eager 
to show parents their artwork and sketch books. It was obvious from watching you all that the children are very proud of 
what they have achieved and were able to talk about their learning and the artist they have studied. The art displays 
around school look fantastic and illustrate that we have some very talented students here at Longlands.  
 
Thank you for supporting the school with the Easter Bingo. We had a very successful evening and along with the sale of 
the Easter Bags, we managed to raise approximately £800 which will go towards enriching the curriculum for the pupils 
and helping to fund buses so that we can still offer exciting trips and visits.  
 
We are holding a Farm Day her at Longlands on Saturday 30th of April from 11am – 1pm. as it is National Farm Day that 
day. We are so unique in that we can offer this experience to our children and the community. Please come along and 
support us. All monies raised will go towards maintaining the farm and caring for our animals. Please visit the website for 
more information and do bring along your friends. Click here for the website.  
 
We hope you all have a Happy Easter and enjoy time with your families. See you all back at school on  
Monday 25th April.  
 

 
  

Mrs Zillah Cope 
Headteacher 

Click here to view what our students 
have been up to recently. 
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   UPCOMING EVENTS 

Congratulations to this 
week’s Star of the Week 
winners who are:  
 

Fir Class:  Taya 
Willow Class: Logan 
Maple Class: Gabriel  
Elm Class:  Sienna 
Rowan Class Alistair 
Beech Class:  Jessica 
Oak Class:  Maisie  
 
 

Bee Day  

Jodie is EYFS. 

We love this 

bee costume. It 

fits in with of 

ethos of 

celebrating 

difference and 

diversity.  

Art Open Afternoon  

Meet Carolyn Lawrence. She is our 

local Christians Against Poverty or CAP 

representative and is working closely 

with our school. She offers free debt 

advice and can help make you to make 

a payment plan and / or help with 

budgeting. If you would like to know 

more, please contact Carolyn on 

carolynlawrence@capuk.org or phone 

free on 0800 328 006 

https://longlandsprimaryschool.co.uk/
https://longlandsprimaryschool.co.uk/news/news/
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